
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: CBl/DSt 

 

4th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Friday 19th January we will be holding a World of Work (WOW) Day for Year 9 – this is a 

rescheduled date due to adverse weather we had in December.  

The focus is on Careers within the NHS and the day will be based around a national 

competition ‘Step into the NHS’. If you or someone in your family works within the NHS and 

is available for the new date and would be willing to donate some time to talk to our 

students, it would be very much appreciated. We are interested in learning about a variety of 

vocations and careers, both frontline and behind the scenes roles. If you are able to help, 

please send an email to the following address: 

c.ball@campion.northants.sch.uk  

Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Clare Ball 

Careers Education, Information, Advice and Guidance Co-ordinator 

Campion School 

 


